SJC Hosts
Summer Course
For Teachers

Each summer, over 100 Alas-
ka teachers arrive in Sitka to
take special courses offered for
their professional development.

This year, although a variety
of courses will be available, a
number of  offerings will be
available in either art or music,
thanks to cooperative efforts by
Alaska. Methodist University,
The University of Alaska, and
Sheldon Jackson College.

The three-week course, Photo-
graphy for Educators will be
taught by Professor Harry Binau
of Ohio State University be-
ginning June 4th.

A one-week art - workshop,
featuring Alaskan artist, Claire
Fejes, will be offered by Sheldon
Jackson College during the first
part of June.

A summer music. festival has
been planned in Sitka and stu-
dents who wish to enroll for
course credit may do so through
the University of Alaska - Shel-
don Jackson College Consortium.

The workshop will be under
the direction of Paul Rosenthal,
whose music is well known in
the state.



